Deborah E Wald M.S.W., L.C.S.W.

October 29, 2008 Samara Fritchman P.O. Box 455 Wauna, WA 98395

Dear Samara,

I am writing this letter to thank you for your conference, "Ethics", on October 22, 2008. I have attended conferences on ethics but this was the first time I truly enjoyed the topic!

Your presentation of the material was both informative and entertaining. In addition, the content was extremely relevant and helpful. I certainly hope you will present this conference again.

Sincerely yours,

Deborah Wald, M.S.W., L.C.S.W.